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A musical doesn’t come together
without the support and creativity of our

St John’s families. 
Whether you helped with building or

designing our amazing props,
measuring, cutting, sewing, hot gluing,

dying (or tie-dying) our spectacular
costumes, all of this contributed to
making the musical a success and

giving our children an unforgettable
experience.  

From the bottom of our hearts, we are so
grateful for your contributions. 

Thank you. 





















































Acknowledgement and thanks for these
wonderful photos: 

Dane Geerke
Reel Imagination Photo


